
From: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Sent: 1/10/2014 2:00:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Myers, Richard A. (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PAS 55 and PG&E's Gas Safety Excellence Program 

Thanks Laura, 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 1:58 PM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: RE: PAS 55 and PG&E's Gas Safety Excellence Program 

Absolutely! I know it was short notice. Perhaps it will be better to have a separate one 
anyway. 

I'll work on getting something on your calendar after Monday, 

Thanks for letting me know, and have a good weekend, 

Laura 

—Original Appointment— 
From: Cadenasso, Eugene fmailto:euqene.caderiasso@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 1:56 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Declined: PAS 55 and PG&E's Gas Safety Excellence Program 
When: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:00 AM-12:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Building Y, Bishop Ranch, 6111 Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon 94583 

Laura, 

Thanks for the invitation, but I'm unable to attend. Richard mentioned that you might be able 
to set up another meeting on this later or provide us info about the program. 
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